The Drive-Home Newsletter
November 5th, 2017
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This week in Sunday School
GOD tests Abraham

Preschool: We made beard masks to talk about how old Abraham was. We watched the story through a video and talked about Isaac and the ram. Finally, we made star pictures and played with sand, talking about how GOD had promised to Abraham that he would make him more numerous than the stars in the sky and the sand in the earth.
· How many stars are in the sky? Grains of sand on earth?
· Can we trust GOD?
K-2nd:
· 

3rd-5th: We took our Bibles and read Genesis 22:1-19 and really discussed the details of the lesson and then watched the video showing how God tested Abraham and provided a sacrifice with a Ram in the bushes. As we read we asked questions and noted that Abraham and Isaac went to the mountain where God wanted Abraham to make the sacrifice. Isaac carried the supplies for his father, but he noticed something was missing. A sacrifice usually involved killing an animal. Where was the lamb for the sacrifice? Abraham said, “God will provide.”  We focused on the main theme of the lesson, “Abraham trusted God even when he didn’t understand God’s plan.” 
· Ask the kids to tell them the story of Abraham and Isaac.
· Answer the two questions of their worksheet as a family.
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This week in Children’s Church
We talked about the importance of spreading GOD’s word all over the world and watched a video about the spread of Christianity. Then, we set up Operation Christmas Child and wrote notes to include in our boxes.
· Why do we do Operation Christmas Child?
Coming up This Week
Join us for Wednesday night kid’s club this week! Dinner starts at 5:30 and programming starts at 6:15. Hope to see you there! 

Keep in Mind
November 19th: Parent’s night out! Drop your kids off after church for a time of crafts and Christmas stories! Lunch is $3 a kid or $5 per family. We will be having a Macaroni and Cheese mix in. Once you have dropped your kids off, have a great afternoon off! We’ll see you again at 4pm!

December 3rd: Kids will be singing Christmas Carols at Winchester house after church! No preparation needed, come and sing with us!

December 17: Kids will be singing in the Sunday service, we will start rehearsing the songs on Wednesday nights and Sunday mornings in November.

